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Greetings, and welcome to the November, 2019  
issue of  Corvette Expressions.   
 

October was quite a busy month for club  
activities!  The fun began on October 4 through 
 the 7th with Bill Nagle leading members on a trip  
to the Maryland Eastern Shore.  The scenery  
was lovely - especially the wild horses! Great  
job Bill! 
 

The following week-end was a trip organized by 
John M. and Lori K. to Cooperstown, NY.  Partici-
pating members were blessed with beautiful weath-
er, and the fall foliage was at its peak in NY State.  
Thanks for a great trip, John and Lori! 
 

Thanksgiving came early on Saturday, October 19.  
Howard F. led a trip out to Amish country in Penn-
sylvania, which included a delicious turkey dinner 
with all the fixings.  This has become a yearly trip 
for the club, so if you couldn’t make it this year, 
don’t worry - it will be back! 
 

Cathy and Fred T. ran a trip to the 4 Sisters Winery 
on October 26.  Judging from the pictures of them 
stomping grapes with Phil and Myrna, it looks like 
they had a great time! 
 

October 26 was a busy day as there was also a trip 
 to the Simeone Auto Museum in North Philadelphia, 
organized by Dave Schneiderman. The museum fea-
tured a Corvette Demo Day.  Look for lots of  
pictures in the December newsletter. 
 

The next meeting will be on Wednesday, November 
6. See you then! 
 
 
Lisa Force 
Newsletter Editor 

 
What a very busy and fun filled October we 
had! Great trips to Ocean City MD, Cooper-
stown NY, Amish country for the turkey din-
ner, and the Simeone Auto Museum. I would 
like to thank Dave, Bill, and John for their 
hard work in organizing and leading these 
wonderful events. 
 
 
 
Someone mentioned to me that some club 
members might be in need of technical infor-
mation regarding their Corvettes. It was sug-
gested that other members would be willing to 
impart their knowledge to those seeking infor-
mation. Anyone wishing to do so, please let 
the club know.  Ideas to improve the club are 
always welcome. 
 
 
 
We are in need of a new Membership Chair-
person.  This position is mandated by our by-
laws. The work is not too time consuming, so 
if anyone is interested, please let me know. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours in Corvettes, 
Howard 
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                            Club Activities for 2019 -2020  
 
Activities' Committee Meeting 8/26/19; Howard and Joanna Fink,  Lisa and Larry Force, Lori Kane, John 
Murrell, Bill and Donna Nagle, Dave Schneiderman, Bill and Carol Zide.  Absent: Lynne Schneiderman, Al 
and Anita Quigley 
 

Sat.  Nov. 2     Local Foliage Cruise, Delaware River? TBD 

Sun. Nov. 17   Dim Sum Breakfast, West Lake Plum House Restaurant, Matawan,   Bill Nagle 

Sat.  Dec. 21    A Christmas Carol @ Bergen PAC    

Sat.  Jan. 11     Club Holiday Party,  The Vibe, Hazlet,   5:30 - 9:30,    Lisa Force and Lori Kane        

Sun. Feb. 9    Rooney's Brunch, Lisa Force 
 
 
Sun. Mar. 15   Flames Brazilian Steakhouse, Belmar, Bill Nagle 
 
 
Sat., Jun. 20    CE Picnic - American Legion, George and Beverly T.   

 
                 Other activities and dates TBA. Subject to change. 
 
 
Please mark these dates on your calendar. Your Activities Committee has put together an amazing line-up of fun 
things to do, and we all look forward to your participation.  More information will follow as we approach each 
 date. Sign-up sheets will be available at upcoming meetings.  If you are unable to sign up at the meetings and  
want to attend, please contact the organizer or me.  Watch for emails with details and reminders regarding each  
activity.  Also, if you have signed up for an activity and cannot attend, please contact the organizer or me. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Bill Nagle  
Activities Chairperson    cell: 908-415-1248 
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What’s happening... 

Congratulations to Phil and Myrna Patti who recently welcomed their beautiful 
grandson, Parker James Patti.   He was born on September 4, 2019, at 11:16pm, 
19 inches long, and weighed in at 5lbs 12 oz.   
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Maryland Eastern Shores Trip - October 4 -7 
 
Club members had a great time and saw some beautiful sites like these 
gorgeous horses and beautiful beaches! 
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              Cooperstown, NY - Oct. 12 -14 
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Trip to Amish Country and Turkey Dinner - October 19 
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Four Sisters Winery - October 26 
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The Corvette Express Club meets the first Wednesday of 
each month at the Freehold Elks at 8:00pm.   

New members are always welcome! 
 
 
 


